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Letters to the editor of Pennsylvania newspapers supporting the passage of the SECURE Act: 
 

• Lancaster Online, August 26, 2019 

• Westfield Free Press-Courier, August 25, 2019 

• York Dispatch, August 13, 2019 

 

https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/letters_to_editor/congress-should-pass-the-secure-act-letter/article_ec5fc320-c5e7-11e9-83cf-afa1b2f96386.html
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free_press_courier/opinion/letters-to-the-editor-urge-senators-to-support-retirement-legislation/article_685b7073-82d2-5c9f-96fe-115a5761f792.html
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/readers/2019/08/13/letter-urge-lawmakers-support-veterans-retirement-act/1997269001/

